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MEMORANDUM


To:	Chairs of Official Boards					Date:	March 1st, 2024
	
The Finance and Extension Board of the Nakonha:ka Regional Council is responsible for three bursary funds provided by the Hugh Duncan Estate, by the Institut Français Évangélique (Fondation I.F.E.), and by the St. John’s Hall Bursary Fund (SJHBF).  Applicants apply for either the Hugh Duncan Bursary  or  the I.F.E. Bursary.  For those students who have high travel costs within Québec please indicate this on your application and the St. John’s Hall Bursary (SJHBF) may be awarded to Hugh Duncan bursary or I.F.E. bursary recipients. 
The bursaries are available to active members in congregations of the Nakonha:ka Regional Council who are registered as students in universities and other post-secondary institutions; preference is given to those registered in Canadian institutions.

We are asking for your help in making this information available to those who might be interested in applying.  Could you please:

Post a copy of this letter and the attached application form on your church bulletin board, and your Newsletter, and make the information available to any interested possible applicant.

Arrange for the notice to be placed in the Sunday bulletin for a number of weeks:

“Three Bursary funds are available through the Finance and Extension Board of the Nakonha:ka Regional Council for students registered in Universities and post-secondary institutions who are active members in Congregations in the Nakonha:ka Region.  Preference will be given to students registered in Canadian educational institutions.  For further information and downloadable application forms, please visit  https://nakonhakaucc.ca/resources/bursaries/

Applications should be submitted by June 2, 2024.

Many thanks and best wishes,

The Bursary Committee of the F&E Board of the Nakonha:ka Regional Council 

Monique Moser, Chair  
Lynn Drew, Renate Sutherland, Libby Monaco, 
Dave McCormack, Caroline Leamon

